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Animal Rescue League of New Hampshire to offer a 5k for dogs (and their owners). 

 
Think of it as a Boston Marathon for Fido. 

 
Concord, NH --Running the Boston Marathon might not be an option for everyone but 
running or walking a 5k could be, (even a dog). The Animal Rescue League of NH has 
announced, on the eve of the Boston Marathon, that they will be hosting Paws on the 
Pavement 5k, a dog-friendly race, this June 24 in Concord, NH. The 3.1 mile course will 
start and end at Northeast Delta Dental and run through NHTI campus. The event will 
raise awareness and funding for animals in need. 
 
“Not only is this an important fundraiser for the Animal Rescue League of NH but it is 
one of the few 5ks in the state where your dog can participate. Your dog can even 
receive their own chip-timed bib and show up in the results!” – said Michelle Chergey, 
ARLNH Events Coordinator 
 
Those who register for this family-friendly event by April 22nd will receive 15% off 
registration using code PAWS18. www.pawsonthepavement5k.com. 

For more information on the event, contact Michelle Chergey at 
mchergey@rescueleague.org or (603) 472-3647 ext.112. 

 

The Animal Rescue League of New Hampshire is a 501(c)3 nonprofit organization that 
helps more than 2,000 pets and the people who care for them each year. The League 
also offers community outreach programs, including a pet food pantry, low cost 
spay/neuter clinics and Safe Haven temporary housing. 

 


